## Theresa Szeiiga

CITY OF SEATTLE ETHICS AND ELECTIONS COMMISSION

Seattle, WA 98116

OCT 19 2009

'D\_\_\_\_\_

Mr. Wayne Barnett, Executive Director Seattle Ethics & Elections Commission PO Box 94729 Seattle, Washington 98124-4729

Re: Fine letter Dated 10/15/2009 to Theresa Szeliga and Thomas Carr

Dear Mr. Barnett,

Enclosed please find a personal check in the amount of \$125 payable to the City of Seattle for the fine you issued to me on October 15, 2009.

Also, please find enclosed two letters written to contributors who contributed to the campaign on Blue Utopia and whose donations were reported to me on May 25, 2009. I made the mistake of not disclosing these two contributions until October 2009. I feel that in the spirit of timely public disclosure, I should refund both the contributions for \$200.

I request that you attach this correspondence to the file you will be sending to the SEEC.

Best regards,

Theresa Szeliga

Tom Carr For City Attorney Treasurer



Gilbert Levy, Esq.

Seattle WA 98121

Re: Refund of campaign contribution dated May 19, 2009

Dear Mr. Levy,

The Tom Carr For City Attorney campaign is refunding the generous contribution of \$200 you made on May 20, 2009 on Blue Utopia.

Although the letter of the law does not mandate a refund, we feel that in the spirit of timely disclosure to the public we should give you your money back. Since I made the mistake of not disclosing two contributions from the May 25, 2009 Blue Utopia report to the public on time, we are refunding both contributions. I am sorry about the mistake, embarrassment and inconvenience to you.

Thank you for your understanding and support for Tom's re-election,

e callings in

Theresa Szeliga

Treasurer

Enclosure: check for \$200

Paid for by: Tom Carr for City Attorney 5358 SW Admiral Way Seattle WA 98116

206.354.9966

Email: tomcarrforcityattorney@comcast.net www.TomCarrforCityAttorney.com



Terri Kimball

Seattle WA 98115

Re: Refund of campaign contribution dated May 20, 2009

Dear Ms. Kimball,

The Tom Carr For City Attorney campaign is refunding the generous contribution of \$200 you made on May 20, 2009 on Blue Utopia.

Although the letter of the law does not mandate a refund, we feel that in the spirit of timely disclosure to the public we should give you your money back. Since I made the mistake of not disclosing two contributions from the May 25, 2009 Blue Utopia report to the public on time, we are refunding both contributions. I am sorry about the mistake and inconvenience to you.

Thank you for your understanding and support for Tom's re-election,

8 dillo 11

Theresa Szeliga

Treasurer

Enclosure: check for \$200

Paid for by: Tom Carr for City Attorney 5358 SW Admiral Way Seattle WA 98116

206.354.9966

Email: tomcarrforcityattorney@comcast.net www.TomCarrforCityAttorney.com